French reflection for the week of the 13th of may 2019



For the coming week, as the students did not really have time to understand the writing of a summary, I planned to give them support through a sharing and interactive writing where the students and myself will work collaboratively in summarising the text entitled ‘’la découverte du monde’’- downloaded from internet, the students will be actively involved in scribing the summary of the text, they will be invited to contribute, develop and organise information they collected during the reading of the text. They will after be able to write their individual summary on a 66 words grid of the above text mentioned.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Concerning the reading workshop, the students will read a fable entitled ‘’ Le loup et la cigogne’’ and will do the following reading response: ‘’Questionner la fable-Je me pose des questions avant, pendant et après la lecture de la fable’’   
As far as grammar and verbs are concerned, for this coming week, they will learn les pronoms COD-COI and will do a worksheet on them.

For the writing workshop, the students will learn the structure of a paragraph. They will first look at a text which contains paragraphs, they will after identify the different paragraphs and then conclude that a paragraph has the following: 
 (1) There is an indent at the first line of each paragraph
 (2) The paragraphs in the text are arranged in a sequential order
 (3) There is a topic sentence and a concluding statement in each paragraph.
 This lesson will be done with the aim to develop even more the writing skills of the students.






